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Fraternal Relations Committee   
Report to the 41st General Assembly  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Summary of Work, 2020-2021: 

1. The Fraternal Relations Committee did not meet in 2020-2021 because the worldwide 
impact of the COVID-19 Shutdown greatly curtailed the activities of the global church. 

2. The Fraternal Relations Committee confirmed that the updated fraternal agreement 
with the Presbyterian Church of Brazil (IPB) approved by the 40th General Assembly 
was sent to IPB leadership. 
 

Recommendations to the 2021 General Assembly: 
 

No recommendations for GA consideration.  
 

Work of the Committee in 2020-2021: 

The Fraternal Relations Committee did not meet in 2020-2021 due to the COVID-19 
Shutdown. The 40th General Assembly did approve an updated fraternal agreement with 
the Presbyterian Church of Brazil (IPB). The new agreement, which focuses on church 
planting, was sent to IPB leadership on September 25, 2020. The Committee has yet to 
receive a response. 
 

Recommendations to the 2021 General Assembly: 
 

No recommendations for GA consideration.  
 
 
 
 

Carol Culbertson 

 Chairman 
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Committee Members: 

RE Carol Culbertson (Chairman), Presbytery of the West  

RE Gwynn Blair, Presbytery of Florida and the Caribbean  

TE Don Fortson, Presbytery of the Mid-Atlantic 

RE Jerry Harmon, Presbytery of the Central South  

TE Joe Pallikkathayil, Presbytery of Mid-America  

TE Alan Trafford, Presbytery of the Gulf South 
 

Committee Meeting Dates: 
None 

 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
RE Carol Culbertson, Chairman  June 2021 


